
                                                         Lamb’s May Newsletter 2024 

Dear Parents, 

May is here and with it, the last month of the school year. Time went by so fast!  We are 
happy to see the progress the children have made. We absolutely loved having everyone in 
our class. Thank you so much for giving us the opportunity to teach and see them grow.  

This month, we have some important dates coming up. DOCA’s end of the  year program 
has been scheduled for  May 29. This is a great opportunity to see the three’s and four year 
olds perform their best song and the Pk Graduation! SCRIP orders will be delivered on May 
10. Be on the lookout for an email from Mrs. Money for pick up dates. Joy’s last visit of the 
school year will be May 17. We will take advantage of the extra cuddles she has to offer. 
Teacher Appreciation is the week of May 6-10. Our last Parent Chapel will be May 22. Join 
us in fellowship while we thank God for all the amazing things He has done for us. The last 
day of the school year is May 31. We pray everyone has a fun and blessed summer.   

What we will learn for this Month:  

Shape: Oval 
Color: Black  
Number: 1-9 
Bible words: “I will always love you” 
Bottom Line: God loves you. 
Basic Truth: God loves me.  
 
Important Dates:  
May 6-10  Teacher Appreciation Week. 
May 10      SCRIP orders delivered. 
May 17      Joy the Comfort Dog last visit 
May 22      Last Parent Chapel 
May 27      DOCA Closed (Memorial Day) 
May 29      End of the Year Program/PK Graduation 
May 31      Last Day of school year. 
 

 
 


